Notice of Public Hearing

Notice is hereby given that the City of Joshua’s Planning and Zoning Commission
and City Council will conduct public hearings to consider the request for a
Conditional Use Permit, in the E.H. Eddleman Subdivision, County of Johnson,
Texas, located at 109 Oak Street, and being approximately .62 acres of land,
allowing for the construction of an accessory dwelling.

The Planning and Zoning Commission will conduct its public hearing on September
3, 2024, at 6:30 PM, and the City Council will conduct its public hearing and
consideration on September 19, 2024, at 6:30 PM. Both meetings will be held in the
City Council Chambers at Joshua City Hall, 101 South Main Street, Joshua, TX
76058.



